
From: Lynda Brustia >  
Sent: 04 September 2022 16:07 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/22/0007 Land to the South of Henham Road, 
Elsenham, Essex 
 
 
I am writing to object to the above planning. The infrastructure will be unable to support this 
planned construction. There are already traffic problems, and the volume of traffic through 
Elsenham, Stansted and surrounding villages is becoming ridiculous  The parking issues along that 
very stretch of road at a school pick up and drop off is very dangerous as it is, this coupled with 
works vehicles currently coming from Hall Road onto Henham Road (all day long) to the other 
building of 350 houses almost opposite, it is becoming a very busy and blocked. People use this as a 
main road into and out of Henham/Elsenham and Stansted for schools in Bishops Stortford, Stansted 
and Saffron Walden - this road has craters in it and I can assure you things will only get worse with 
Winter approaching. There are always problems with flooding. Wildlife is being eroded. 
 
The doctors, dentists are already struggling to keep up with demand for appointments from existing 
villagers and with the additional 350 houses being built the local infrastructure  is just not equipped 
and is likely not to cope should any more housing be approved! 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
Lynda Brustia 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




